
 
 

VILNIAUS KOLEGIJA/UNIVERSITY OF APPLIED SCIENCES 

WELCOMES YOU TO INTERNATIONAL WEEK 

 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

Vilniaus kolegija/University of Applied Sciences cordially invites you to take part in 

the INTERNATIONAL WEEK at Vilniaus kolegija/University of Applied Sciences which will 

take place on 5-9 March, 2018. 

You will have an opportunity to teach students in another cultural and academic context, 

to meet staff of Vilniaus kolegija/UAS and colleagues from different countries.  

We expect lecturers to teach our students min 8 academic hours. 

 

The registration form, programme and all other useful information could be found 

following this link: http://iw.viko.lt  

We look forward to receiving your registrations till the 15th of February 2018. 

If you have any further questions please contact international@viko.lt  

 

Don’t miss the opportunity to visit Vilnius, the capital of Lithuania, which is one of the 

UNESCO Word Heritage cities! 
 

 

With the best regards 

Organisers of International Week 

Vilniaus kolegija/UAS 

http://iw.viko.lt/
mailto:international@viko.lt

